May 5th, 2022

Cody Vorwerk
Assistant Director of Bands
Como-Pickton CISD

Good evening Mr. Baird,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from the position of Assistant Director of
Bands. My last day of employment will be May 27th, 2022.

I have accepted a position with Chisum ISD to serve as their Assistant Director of Bands. After
careful consideration, returning home to my alma mater and my family has swayed me to this
decision.

It has been a great pleasure to work with all of the staff and administrators here at
Como-Pickton. | am forever grateful for the opportunity to begin my teaching career here and
work with wonderful staff and students. These first two years of teaching have been critical in
my development as a teacher and | am thankful to have spent them here.

| would love to help in the transition of leadership in the Como-Pickton band program if possible.
I'am more than happy to communicate with whomever will be taking over and help guide them
towards future success. If you need a short list of some acquaintances who would be interested
in the position, | have some who might be interested.

Thank you again for the opportunity, and | wish only the best for Como-Pickton and the band
program. Should you have any need for me, please feel free to contact me at

cvorwerk777@gmail.com or 512-497-9290.

Musically yours




